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Christmas Hamper Raffle Tickets —
The draw will be held in the
playground during carols today the
last day of term. Your kindness and
generosity has helped raise

£395 for school funds!!!

Thank you so much

Calendar dates for the first week of Spring Term:

Tuesday 4" January
Staff Training INSET Day — ONLY STAFF IN SCHOOL TODAY

Wednesday 5th January
All children start school today for Spring term

Attached is a PDF ‘EIFW end of
term support’with information
regarding virtual parents drop-in
y y sessions over the next week with
PDFs attached for information the team of early intervention

from The Green School Shop family workers attached to the
and the Governors Christmas school.

Newsletter
Wishing you all a happy and

healthy Christmas
Michelle Parker

Together Everyone Achieves More
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